
KING GEORGE PAC NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2025 

Save the Date: 
Wednesday, April 9 in-person Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) & KG Raffle Draw 
Thursday, April 10 KG Raffle winners are 
announced at the school 
 

Hello King George Parents!  
Our 3rd annual King George Raffle Fundraiser 2025 is 
coming to an end and our draw will take place during the 
in-person PAC meeting at the school’s cafeteria this 
Wednesday, April 9th at 7:30 pm. A big thank you to all of 
the students who have worked so hard this past month to 
sell raffle tickets to support their teams, clubs, and a new 
school scoreboard. 

Last moment raffle ticket sales can still take place right 
before our draw. Refreshments will be provided. Prizes 
include coaching sessions, clothing items, hotel stay, dinner 
vouchers, prescription glasses, gift cards and more! ½ 
proceeds will go directly to student clubs and the other ½ 
going into the PAC account to raise funds for the scoreboard. 

 

 

General IN-PERSON PAC Meeting 
Wednesday, April 9, 7:30 pm at the school’s cafeteria.  

 

 

Ongoing: Direct Appeal Fundraiser​

 

 
A tax receipt will be issued for all donations. 
We are continuing with Direct Appeal Fundraiser 

throughout the 2024-2025 school year. Our annual goal 

to raise is $10,000 and we received additional requests 

from teachers. Thus more fundraising work to be done 

ahead and we are looking for your help!  

 

DONATE NOW via Direct Appeal Fundraiser Link: 

https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/1869/19

6/false/true   

 

Call out to Join Executive PAC Team 
KG PAC has a number of positions open on the 

executive team. Our wonderful Catherine Reid will be 

stepping down as a PAC Chair and we are looking to fill 

this position for the next year. Additionally, we are 

looking for a Secretary position and positions to join 

the communication team to send out newsletters and 

look after Facebook. 

 
KG PAC is on Facebook  
Join King George Secondary School community here: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/609729917550979 

 

DPAC  ​
For more information and parent resources check out your 
District PAC website, and sign up for their newsletter at 
http://vancouverdpac.org 

 

Questions or Suggestions?  

If you have any questions or ideas please email us at 

KingGeorgeSecPAC@gmail.com   

 

Parent Advisory Council (PAC) Executives: 

Catherine Reid (Chair) 

Rahim Rayani (Treasurer)  

Michelle Webster (Secretary)  

Julia Kaplun (Fundraising)  

Cindy Perez (Design and Marketing) 
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